
 

  

 
 

WORK HARD, BE KIND 
P R I N C I P A L :  M I S S  K  O G D E N    C E O :  M R  S T E V E  T A Y L O R  |  

 A D D R E S S :  K I N G ’ S  O A K  A C A D E M Y ,  B R O O K  R O A D ,  K I N G S W O O D ,  B R I S T O L  B S 1 5  4 J T  
E M A I L :   K O A . P R I N C I P A L @ C L F . U K   |   W E B S I T E :  W W W . K I N G S O A K A C A D E M Y . C L F . U K  

 
L O W E R  S C H O O L :  0 1 1 7 9  9 2 7  1 2 9  M I D D L E  S C H O O L :  0 1 1 7 9  9 2 7  1 2 8  U P P E R  S C H O O L :  0 1 1 7 9  9 2 7 1 2 7  

K O A . L o w e r S c h o o l @ c l f . u k  K O A . M i d d l e S c h o o l @ c l f . u k    K O A . U p p e r S c h o o l @ c l f . u k  
 

K i n g ’ s  O a k  A c a d e m y  i s  p a r t  o f  t h e  C a b o t  L e a r n i n g  F e d e r a t i o n ,  a  c o m p a n y  L i m i t e d  b y  G u a r a n t e e .   
R e g i s t e r e d  O f f i c e :  W o o d s i d e  R o a d ,  K i n g s w o o d ,  B r i s t o l  B S 1 5  8 B D .   R e g i s t e r e d  C o m p a n y  N o . 6 2 0 7 5 9 0 .   R e g i s t e r e d  C h a r i t y  N o .  1 1 1 9 3 2 2  

 

 

  
 

10 May 2024 

MWH/aht 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 

Key Stage 2 SATs Week 

As you may know, next week the Year 6 students are sitting their end of Key Stage 2 SATs examinations, 
which they have worked very hard to prepare for.  

Here is the timetable for the week: 

· Monday 13 May – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (Paper 1 and 2) 

· Tuesday 14 May – Reading 

· Wednesday 15 May – Mathematics (Paper 1: Arithmetic and Paper 2: Reasoning) 

· Thursday 16 May – Mathematics (Paper 3: Reasoning) 

Before each test, we will be hosting a SAT’s breakfast in the canteen for all Y6 children. The children can enter 
through the Middle School gates at 8.10 am, where they will be welcomed into the classrooms to drop their 
bags and then to the canteen for breakfast. We will provide a selection of croissants, pain au chocolat and 
breakfast/cereal bars along with juice. 

It is important that the children come to school feeling rested and energised so they can sit each test with 
confidence and feeling prepared. They have worked hard all year, and we are very proud of all their efforts 
and resilience (emerald power). Please do give your children plenty of encouragement and remember, 
healthy eating, plenty of sleep and ‘down time’ this weekend and every night next week is particularly 
important so that they feel calm and ready for each day. 

Please do let us know if you have any questions and we hope you have a nice and restful weekend. 

Kind regards 

The Year 6 Team 

 


